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Dear Mr Brown,     
 
Follow up to session on homelessness and temporary accommodation 
 
Firstly, many thanks again for joining us on 1 February for the session the 
Committee held on homelessness and temporary accommodation. 
 
Following the meeting, the Clerks let me know they have been corresponding with 
you on some written follow up from The City of Edinburgh Council.  
 
As the Clerks already indicated, the Committee is interested in more detail on the 
Council’s perceptions of the rapid rehousing transition plan, as well as some 
information on the challenges the local authority faces regarding housing, 
homelessness and temporary accommodation.  
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As 1 February was some time ago now, I have put a link to the Official Report of that 
meeting below, with the relevant column numbers indicating where it was suggested 
more information could be sent to the Committee: 
 

• challenges the local authority faces regarding homelessness and temporary 
accommodation. (Official Report, 1 February 2024, (Cols 5-6). 

 

• a note on the Council’s perceptions of the rapid rehousing transition plan. 
(Official Report, 1 February 2024, (Col 21).  

 
Additionally, following more recent Committee discussion, the Committee is also 
interested in how these challenges specifically relate to refugees and asylum 
seekers. 
 
Given the upcoming scrutiny of the Housing (Scotland) Bill that is due to take place, 
the Committee is interested in a response regarding these issues as soon as is 
practicable, but by Friday 17 May at the latest.  

If you have any questions, the Clerks would be very happy to answer these and can 
be contacted at: SJSS.committee@parliament.scot. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
     

     
     
Collette Stevenson MSP     
Convener      
Social Justice and Social Security Committee   
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parliament.scot%2Fchamber-and-committees%2Fofficial-report%2Fsearch-what-was-said-in-parliament%2Frecent-publication%3Fmeeting%3D15692%26recentOR%3Dtrue&data=05%7C02%7CHalla.Edwards-Muthu%40Parliament.scot%7Ccb446bb3fee341d4fa6a08dc33b49d3b%7Cd603c99ccfdd4292926800db0d0cf081%7C1%7C0%7C638442098072245046%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Z2KNywmhIczJbxKRVkqklQt0%2B9atPQw6AIS129ld1BU%3D&reserved=0
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